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1. What Happened? 

A product recall was issued by the Competition and Consumer Protection 

Commission relating to a potential safety issue with certain brands of tumble dryers 

concerning the build-up of lint. The recall only affects tumble dryers manufactured 

between April 2004 and September 2015. Anything manufactured after this date is 

not affected. If your dryer was made before September 2015 and you have not had 

it modified by the manufacturer, it may pose a risk of fire. 

 

(Note: It was brought to our attention by a Local Authority in the North West that one 

of these tumble dryers was identified at a Treatment Plant). 

 

 

COMMENCING ON THE 4th OF AUGUST! 

 

DO YOU OWN A TUMBLE DRYER FROM ONE OF THESE BRANDS? 
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2. Immediate Actions 

If your dryer is affected by this warning, you must unplug it immediately and stop 

using it until it has been made safe. 

 

3. Further Actions  

Please contact the number above to choose from a variety of free replacement or 

repair options that are outlined below available to you. 

 

4. Further Information 

For further information on this safety alert please contact hsqe@water.ie. 

Please also refer to link below for further guidance: 

https://www.ccpc.ie/consumers/product_recalls/whirlpool-safety-warning-product-

recall/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:hsqe@water.ie
https://www.ccpc.ie/consumers/product_recalls/whirlpool-safety-warning-product-recall/
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Distribution list 

Internal  

Asset Operations ☒ Asset Delivery☐ Asset Management☐  

All IW Staff ☒   

 

Other Please Specify __________________________ 

 

External 

Local Authority ☒ DBO ☒ Capital Contracts ☐ 

 

Relevant Framework Contractors Please Specify 

_________________________________ 

 

Other Please Specify __________________________ 

 

 


